
Dear Supervisors, 

  To me, a resident of Redwood Valley, the idea of reducing support for the vital work of the Firesafe Council, as 

challenging as these times are, reminds me of Trump disbanding the pandemic response network on the verge of this 

disaster. We have challenges here as vital to address as pandemic disease.  

 

Steve Baird 

Redwood Valley 

 


